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Cranbourne Friends Committee is following government guidelines in taking measures to help prevent the spread of coronavirus through:
· physical distancing 
· register of member/visitor attendances, should contact tracing be necessary 
· safe hygiene practices for self and others
· observing limits on numbers within the available space

You can play your part by:
· staying at home if you are unwell 
· registering your contact details
· regularly using the hand sanitizer provided
· BYO food and beverages - no sharing
· washing your own utensils and drying with paper towel 
· disinfecting all surfaces - table & seating, kitchen, benches, taps, cupboard and door handles, bathrooms and any other shared items

The Cranbourne Friends Committee thanks you for your cooperation and assistance in keeping us all safe.
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